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From: Jeremi Bryant 
 

 

Hi my name is Jeremi Bryant I work as a butcher for cub foods. I just want you to know we work 

at a grocery store, without us it would be very hard for people to get their essential items. 

Keeping it short we all work hard show up and would not understand why we wouldn't be 

recognized as essential frontline workers and we deserve hazard pay, We shouldn't be viewed as 

the person who brings our groceries to the car but the ones who ensure people can have fresh 

produce,meat,and toilet papper, we also have a pharmacy think of us when you vote thank you. 

 


